
State Route 88: Tomahawk to Buffalo roads 
Drainage Improvements

ADOT Project No. F0332
Federal Aid No.  088-A(208)T

The Arizona Department of Transportation will be constructing improvements to the drainage system along SR 88 
between Tomahawk and Buffalo roads beginning late February. The project is expected to be completed this summer. The 
improvements will include installing new pipe culverts for the intersection at SR 88 and Tomahawk Road and modifying 
three existing culverts in the project area.

CONSTRUCTION NOTICE
Project will require 50-day closure of SR 88 and Tomahawk Road intersection, other traffic restrictions 

Civil Rights/ADA: Pursuant to Title VI of the Civil Rights Act of 1964, the Americans with Disabilities Act (ADA) and other 
nondiscrimination laws and authorities, ADOT does not discriminate on the basis of race, color, national origin, sex, age, or 
disability. Persons that require a reasonable accommodation based on language or disability should contact Carolynn Ludington at 
CLudington@azdot.gov or 480.594.6206. Requests should be made as early as possible to ensure the State has an opportunity to 
address the accommodation.
Derechos Civiles/ADA: De conformidad con el Título VI de la Ley de Derechos Civiles de 1964, la Ley de Estadounidenses con 
Discapacidades (ADA) y otras leyes y autoridades contra la discriminación, ADOT no discrimina por motivos de raza, color, origen 
nacional, sexo, edad o discapacidad. Las personas que requieran una adaptación razonable basada en el idioma o la discapacidad 
deben comunicarse con Carolynn Ludington a CLudington@azdot.gov o al 855-712-8530. Las solicitudes deben hacerse lo antes 
posible para garantizar que el Estado tenga la oportunidad de abordar la adaptación.

CONTACT US  
•	 Email: Contact Carolynn Ludington, ADOT Community 

Relations Project Manager at CLudington@azdot.gov. 
•	 Phone: ADOT Project Information Line 855.712.8530
•	 Teléfono: Línea de Información del Proyecto ADOT al 

855.712.8530

•	 Mail: ADOT Communications and Public Involvement,  
1655 W. Jackson St., MD 126F, Phoenix, AZ 85007

DETOUR FOR INTERSECTION CLOSURE
During the closure of the SR 88 intersection at Tomahawk Road:
•	 Drivers traveling northeast on SR 88 may use eastbound 

Superstition Blvd. and northbound Goldfield Rd. to Lost 
Dutchman Blvd., then west to return to SR 88.

•	 Drivers traveling southwest on SR 88 may use westbound Lost 
Dutchman Blvd. to southbound Idaho Road. to return to SR 88.

STAY INFORMED
Visit the project website at https://azdot.gov/SR88-
Tomahawk-Buffalo for more information and to subscribe for 
project updates by email. 

ADOT will provide more details as they become available and 
will provide advance notice of restrictions and closures on the 
project website and through email alerts. We encourage you to 
sign up for our project email list to receive construction alerts.
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WHAT TO EXPECT
•	 Sections of SR 88 will be narrowed to one lane only with 

alternating north- and southbound travel between Vista and 
Buffalo roads nightly from 9 p.m. to 5 a.m. Sunday through 
Thursday nights. 
       • Flaggers will direct motorists through the work zone 
          during these nightly closures. 

•	 The intersection of SR 88 and Tomahawk Road will be closed 
for 50 days beginning in March.  
       • Work will occur 9 a.m. to 4 p.m. Monday through Friday, 	
          but the intersection will remain closed for the duration.
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